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From: Nicola Lord
Sent: 10 November 2021 10:39
To: Nicola Lord

From: Muhammad Abdur Rahman

Sent: 27 October 2021 14:41

To: Representations <representations@oldham.gov.uk>

Subject: Licensing Application for ‘Coldhurst Off-licence, 163 Chadderton Way, Oldham, OL1 2EW’

RE: Representation and Objection to the possible Licensing to ‘Coldhurst Off License’ on 162 Chadderton Way,
Oldham, QL1 2EW

Dear Respected Leaders, Persons and Organisation,

As a resident of Oldham, | have come to know that the aforementioned establishment has asked for alcohol
licensing.

Personally, | believe that allowing such a license will further increase the anti-social behaviour already prevalent in
this area and furthermore have a negative effect on an already economically and socially deprived area.

This facility will draw individuals to loiter in dark street corners and use play facilities in the area as hubs for drinking
therefore potentially making the area unsafe and children and vulnerable of people the community.

Hence, | implore you to reject such endeavours and dismiss applications for such licensing or at the least hold a
community consultation prior to any decision being passed so as to ascertain the deep concern that is present with
the community at present.

Thank you

Mohammed Abdul Rahman

113 Trafalgar Street

Oldham
OL1 2HN



